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October 25th, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Halloween is fast approaching and we thought we would
give you a little more information about the events of our
Halloween celebration on Tuesday, October 31st.

We will have regular classes in the morning, but students are able to
wear their costumes to school if you wish, as we are trying to limit the
amount of parents in the school. If not, students can put their costumes
on at lunch recess and teachers will be there to assist if needed. Please
be mindful when choosing a costume for your child, and refrain from any
scary costumes, entire face covering masks and violent props.

We will have a Halloween Parade outside around New Norway (weather
permitting) beginning at 12:30 pm. The route is attached below and you
are welcome to come find a spot and watch! After the parade students
will be participating in a Halloween carnival put on by our Sr. High
Leadership class. After that we will return to our individual classrooms
for some Halloween activities.

Students are invited to bring a class treat/snack for their individual
class parties.

Thank you in advance and Happy Halloween!

Elementary Teaching Staff


